



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson
Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF
01902 558845

## Easter Egg Appeal 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,







The Well, which is a local charity in Wolverhampton, have asked for our support in their latest appeal.

We are reaching out to you, our caring and generous school community, to ask for your help in bringing smiles to the faces of those in need.

This Easter, The Well want to spread joy and cheer by giving out chocolate eggs to those who may not have the opportunity to include in this special treat. That's where you come in! We would be so grateful if you could help us by donating any type of chocolate egg.

Every single egg counts, and we believe that together we can make a real difference. We appreciate your kindness and selflessness in contributing to the Easter Egg Appeal.

The class that donates the most Easter Eggs will be awarded a prize!

If you would like to donate, please bring your Easter Egg in to school by Monday 7<sup>th</sup> April 2025.

Thank you,

The School Council



















